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Newsletter 

 
 
Packed Lunches and Snacks 
Please could we ask that you DO NOT send any nuts into school, either in the children’s packed 
lunches or as a snack. We have a few people in school who are allergic to nuts, and this could cause 
harm, thank you. 
 
Any snacks brought into school should be healthy snacks such as fruit, not chocolate or sweets. 
 
Energy Drinks 
Please do not allow children to drink any energy drinks before coming to school. These drinks are full 
of caffeine and sugar, and the effects of this are having an impact in school, thank you. 
 
Tempest Photography 
Tempest Photography will be coming into school over the next few weeks to take photos of your 
child. These photos always make lovely keepsakes or Christmas presents. They will be in school on 
3rd October to take class photos and 18th October to take individual and family photos.  
 
Year 6 Children 
We are at the time of year when Year 6 children need to be applying for High School. The application 
process has opened and will close on 31st October 2023. To apply for High School please visit 
www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools.  
 
Wonderful Wednesday 
Reception classes and Nursery are holding a ‘Wonderful Wednesday’ on 11th October at 2pm for 
Reception (in school) and 2:15pm for Nursery (at the Nursery). This is when parents are invited to 
come into class and take part in an activity with the children. Please come along and see your 
children at work! 
 
Open Days 
If you, or anyone you know, has a child starting school next September, they are invited to come to 
an open day here at school on either Saturday 14th October from 10 – 12am, or Tuesday 7th 
November from 1:30 – 2:45pm. We would love to see you there! 
 
Preston Music Service 
Preston Music Service are holding an Open Evening on 19th October from 4 – 6:30pm, everybody is 
welcome. 
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